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PRESS RELEASE 
December 6, 2022 

 

 Minor Injury Traffic Collision Involving a Pedestrian  

 

 

Pacifica, CA- On December 5, 2022 at approximately 8:21 AM Officers from the Pacifica 

Police Department and personnel from the North County Fire Authority responded to the 

intersection of Reina del Mar Avenue and Reichling Avenue on the report of a collision 

involving a vehicle and pedestrian. Officers responded to the scene and spoke with the 

involved parties and witnesses. The investigation determined the vehicle struck a school 

employee who was conducting traffic control in the cross-walk at Vallemar School. 

  

The pedestrian had a complaint of pain and was transported to an area hospital for 

further medical evaluation. Anyone with information regarding this case is encouraged 

to contact the Pacifica Police Department at 650-738-7314, or may provide information 

anonymously by calling 650-355-4444. Refer to case 22-3285. 

 

The Pacifica Police Department reminds everyone to slow down and use added 

precautions when driving near any of our local schools, especially when students are 

present. Our officers will be increasing our traffic enforcement around our schools in the 

coming weeks. We all have a role in helping keep our roadways safe.   

    
Kirk Stratton 
Interim Chief of Police 
 
Contact: 
Captain Bill Glasgo 
Pacifica Police Department 
2075 Coast Highway 
Pacifica, CA  94044 
650-738-7314 
glasgow@pacificapolice.org 
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